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Death Café Allows Community to Discuss Their Thoughts on Death 

RIVER GROVE – Triton College will be hosting a Death Cafe on Wednesday, Nov. 1, in the 
Library's Corner with a View (A Building), beginning at noon. Light refreshments will be served. 
No registration is required. 

Triton College’s event, Death Café, is a global annual gathering to discuss and share thoughts on 
death and loss. This open conversation about death and grief gives participants a supportive 
space to examine perspectives on death and loss without any bias or judgements. 

"We will share stories about death, both as a concept and as an experience, and how it has 
shaped and impacted us in our daily lives," said Dr. Dubravka Juraga, Triton College Library 
chairperson. 

For more information, contact dubravkajuraga@triton.edu or (708) 456-0300, 3215. 
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ABOUT TRITON COLLEGE  
Triton College is a two-year college dedicated to helping members of the 25 Western Cook 
County communities in our district and beyond to achieve educational, professional and 
personal success. Located in River Grove, Ill., Triton offers more than 120 degree and certificate 
programs on its 110-acre campus, featuring a comfortable, friendly and diverse atmosphere. 
Triton also holds classes at satellite locations and offers online learning opportunities. Triton’s 
dedicated faculty and staff work to provide high quality, convenient and affordable educational 
opportunities to more than 14,000 students each year. Triton College is accredited by the 
Higher Learning Commission. Learn more at http://www.triton.edu/. 
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